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UPCOMING EVENTS 

Pastries with Parents will be in 

the cafeteria from 7-7:25 A.M. 

 

3/3 Pastries w/Parents A-G 

3/4 Pastries w/Parents H-O 

3/5 Pastries w/Parents P-Z 

3/6 11:15 A.M.  

DISMISSAL—School Im-

provement Day 

 

3/8  Daylight Saving Time 

3/9 KS to Hult Center 9:00 

3/10 KH to Hult Center 9:00 

3/12 Online registration opens 

for current students 

3/16 KG to Hult Center 9:00 

3/17 Book fair WW gym 3-7 

p.m. 

3/17 St. Patrick’s Day 

3/17 Space Camp meeting 

3/18 Spring Photos  

3/19 PTO meeting 6:30 

3/19 Hult to WW for 5th grades 

3/20 LifeSkills cookie sale 

3/23-3/27 Spring Break-No 

School  

3/30 School Resumes 
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Pastries with Parents:  

Where: Wilder-Waite Elementary School Cafeteria  

Time: 7 a.m. - 7:25 a.m.  

Who: Wilder-Waite students, *Parents and siblings  

Last Names: A-G – Tuesday, March 3, 2020 

Last Names: H-O – Wednesday, March 4, 2020  

Last Names: P-Z – Thursday, March 5, 2020 

*If a parent is not available, another adult may attend with a student.  

Wilder-Waite PTO will serve FREE pastries, coffee, juice, and milk in the 

cafeteria! RSVP no later than 2/27/20 

Plan to arrive  no later than 7:15, so we can transition the students to 

the classrooms on time!. 

Please refer to the parking instructions that were sent via email  

Save 
The Date!  

Our annual 
Family Fun 
Night will be 
at Monkey 

Joe's on Friday, March 
6th. All are welcome. 
Come monkey around 
with your friends while 
you enjoy some pizza 
and games.  

 The PTO Needs You! Our cur-
rent board's term is coming to 
an end. We are looking for 
new leaders to join our awe-
some team of volunteers and 
help make a difference in our 
Wilder-Waite communi-
ty!  Check out the flyer for 
the full list of open positions. 
To submit your name please 
email us 
at wilderwaitepto@gmail.com 
Nominations are due by March 
15th. Elections held at the 
April 16th PTO meeting.  

Grab the kids and head to McDonalds for 
a tasty fundraising event on Wednesday, 
March 11th from 4:30-7:30 p.m. at the 
McDonalds located at 10701 N. Knoxville 

This fun event will raise money to benefit 
the school!  20% of your food purchase 
(both eat in and drive-thru) will go di-
rectly to Wilder-Waite 

Be sure to mention Wilder-Waite when 
you place your order.  
Feel free to tell family 
and friends, too!  There 
is no flyer necessary to 
participate  

http://www.dunlapcusd.net/wilderwaite
mailto:wilderwaitepto@gmail.com


WHAT’S FOR LUNCH?? 

Monday 3/2:  Cheeseburger, 
ever crisp fries, baked beans, 
jonnypop, fruit, milk 

Tuesday: Chicken rings, 
mashed potatoes with chicken 
gravy, green beans, fruit, wheat 
roll, milk 

Wednesday: Spaghetti and 
meat sauce, broccoli, tossed side 
salad, fruit, garlic toast, milk 

Thursday: Cheese pizza, corn, 
tossed side salad, fruit, juice 
slushie, milk 

Friday3/6: No lunch served 
today-school dismisses at 
11:15 A.M. 

 

 

*Garden chef 

salads are available daily as an alternate to 
the hot lunch.  Students should indicate their 
preference for salad during lunch count each 
morning.  Price is $2.20. 

 

Don’t forget to 
check the  virtual 
backpack on the 
district website for 
activity flyers. Go 
to 

www.dunlapcusd.net and click 
on “virtual backpack/fliers” on 
the top of the page. Be sure to 
check the backpack each week 
to keep up on all the  activities 
available for your family or 
sign-up for weekly updates to 
be emailed to you. 

 

https://www.dunlapcusd.net/
quicklinks/virtual-backpack-
flyers  

Help support Project Impact’s new ser-
vice project.  We are raising money to 
support JDRF, the Juvenile Diabetes Re-
search Foundation. Coin wars will begin 
during Pastries with Parents by donating coins, bills, or checks (made 
payable to JDRF). Each classroom will have a class donation box from 
March 3-19. Each week an announcement will be made saying who’s in 
the lead! The class with the most money raised during the Coin Wars 
will earn a popsicle party!! 

The Read to Succeed deadline 
has been ex-
tended.  The 
website will 
lock on April 
14th at 5 
P.M. All en-
tries must be 
submitted by then.  Happy 
Reading!! 

Dear Parents and Families:  

Reading for pleasure has real and long-
lasting benefits. It unlocks the power of 
information and imagination and helps 
kids discover who they are. Help your 
child develop stronger reading skills 
and a love for reading by:  

Setting the example. Let your kids see you read! Having a collection of 
books in the home. Update this collection routinely to keep pace with 
changing tastes and reading skills. Supporting our school’s Scholastic 
Book Fair. Allow your kids to choose their own books they’ll love. 

 Our Buy One, Get One Free Book Fair is a reading event that brings 
books to your child’s school that they want to read. It’s a wonderful 
selection of engaging and affordable books for every reading level. 
Please make plans to visit our Book Fair and help shape your child’s 
reading habits.  

Book Fair Dates: March 17, 2020 Shopping Hours: 3 p.m. - 7 p.m. Spe-
cial Activities: Live Animal Encounter from 6 p.m. - 7 p.m.  

We look forward to seeing you and your family at our Book Fair!  

Sincerely, Ann Hepler Scholastic Chair  

Calling all Snap 
Happy Parents! 
If you caught 
some Wildcat 
moments at a 
class party, con-
cert or other event, please send us 
your pictures so we can include 
them in the yearbook.  Please 
email images to wilderwaiteyear-
book@gmail.com  

Pre-Order Your Yearbook!!   

The 2019-2020 Yearbooks are ready to order! Ordering is 
quick and easy. Just visit our web store at https://
wilderwaite.picaboo.com. Every book includes 4 pages 
that you can personalize with your own photos and messages. The dead-
line to order is April 1st, 2020. Books will be delivered in May. Hardcover 
yearbooks are $27.00 and Softcovers are $17.00 

http://www.dunlapcusd.net
https://www.dunlapcusd.net/quicklinks/virtual-backpack-flyers
https://www.dunlapcusd.net/quicklinks/virtual-backpack-flyers
https://www.dunlapcusd.net/quicklinks/virtual-backpack-flyers
https://wilderwaite.picaboo.com/
https://wilderwaite.picaboo.com/

